
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 1/27/2014 5:03:05 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: oh, brother 

You should read the denial. The crux was that the CPUC ordered y'all to file a PTR. And you 
have homework! 

PG&E shall file 

updated testimony by April 1, 2014 that proposes an opt-in PTR program for all 

of its eligible residential customers, to begin no later than May, 2015. 
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